
Breastfeeding Moms 

Come join the Wood County Breastfeeding Coalition 

in celebrating  

World Breastfeeding Week  

by breastfeeding your baby in the field located near 

Riverview hospital.   

Friday August 9th at 10am 
We will provide water & community support!!! 

No need to RSVP just come with a blanket to sit on and your baby!!!   

This event is designed to show support and appreciation for our breastfeeding moms!!! 

 

Have Questions?  Contact Amber at 715-421-8911 

Check out the Wood County Breastfeeding Coalition Facebook page for more details   


